
                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: Rosanna Hoelzle  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

E: admin@villageofswantonohio.us Date: September 27, 2018 

 

Clark Street Road Work  

SWANTON, OH- On Monday October 1, catch basin work is scheduled 

on Clark Street. A contractor will install two catch basins which will 

require no parking on either side of the road. No parking signs will be 

placed along each side of the street before the weekend. Please plan 

accordingly if you live or travel down Clark Street. Thank you for your 

cooperation.  

 

-END- 
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